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Fallings Park Primary School

Old Fallings Lane

Wolverhampton

WV10 8BN

Tel: 01902 558375

Fax: 01902 558376

20 March 2020
Child Provision for Key Workers Only
Dear Parents/Carers,
As you are aware, School is closed on Monday 23rd March until further notice.
The school can only provide child care for key workers.
Children with at least one parent or carer who are identified as critical workers by the government can send their children to school if required. If it is at all possible for children to be at home then they should be.
We are creating a register of parents that qualify as key workers.  In order to register you will need to enrol and bring supporting evidence that identifies you as a key worker.

Please do not be offended when we ask for your supporting evidence or if your evidence does not support your application.
An example of supporting evidence would be a salary slip from the last two months or current photo ID card.
We are accepting applications from now. If you qualify and wish to register early please come to Parent Enquiries with your supporting evidence. 
Pupils with an EHCP or who have a social worker are also be able to come to school. We know who these children are and will contact parents individually.
Breakfast Club and ACES club will be available for key workers only. 
School Opening Hours 8:30 to 3:15.

Breakfast Club Opening Hours 7:30 to 8:30.

ACES Opening Hours 3:15 to 6:00. Spaces need to be booked for ACES. Please call 07712 165287or email acestrinity@hotmail.com
These plans may then be altered depending on further information from the Government or the Local Authority.

Provision will also depend on available staffing in schools.

Do not send your child to school on Monday unless you are one of the few families who will require provision for key workers and vulnerable children. All children arriving must be accompanied by an adult on Monday morning.

Yours Sincerely 
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J Hopkins

Head Teacher
